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(Wyo.)-Ohio Candy Maker Recalls Product Sold In Wyoming

By: Roxie Graham-Marski Posted at: 01/14/2013 09:14 AM
     SEVILLE, Ohio (AP) - An Ohio candy maker recalled 492 bags of its product
because it contains milk that is not declared on the label.
 
     Island Delights Inc. of Seville announced the recall of the bags of Coconut
Haystack candy earlier this week. An audit by the Ohio Department of Agriculture
found the candy contained milk that could be harmful to the health of people who are
allergic to it.
 
     The company said it has gotten no reports of adverse reactions or illness from the
candy. 
 
     The recalled product was distributed to retail stores and through mail order in 2012
in the following states: Arizona, California, Florida, Massachusetts, Minnesota,
Mississippi, North Carolina, New York, South Carolina, Texas, Virginia, Washington

and Wyoming.


